
Report to the Texas Radiation Advisory Board from the Texas Low Level 

Radioactive Waste Disposal Compact Commission for July 26, 2024. 

 
The Texas Low Level Radioactive Waste Disposal Compact Commission met in May in Bay 

City, Texas. 

 

The Commission considered petitions for the importation of waste into the Compact. The 

Commission approved eight applications to import waste and two amendments to prior import 

agreements. The Commission made some changes to the form for import applications to require 

additional information. 

 

The Commission published in January in the Texas Register for revisions to Texas 

Administrative Code 675.24, otherwise called the Management Rule. With the deadline to 

approve changes of July 12 expired, the Commission hopes to address concerns raised and 

publish new revisions once the concerns have been addressed.  

 

The next meeting will be held in Manchester, Vermont on August 22, 2024.. 

 

If you have any questions, please call Stephen Raines at (512) 350-6241 or email at 

Stephen.raines@tllrwdcc.org. 


